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7th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: South Africa Tour  
 
I am writing to inform you of the current situation regarding the Sports tour to South 

Africa in 2021. 

 

Unfortunately, we have had to make the decision to postpone the tour until 2022. We 

have discussed all possible scenarios and we feel it is the most sensible decision. 

Sadly, this will mean that the current Year 12 students will not be a part of the tour in 

2022. Please be assured that any payments made will be fully reimbursed as soon as 

possible. 

The next step for us will be to consult with the tour company and prepare the itinerary 

for 2022. We don’t feel this will be too different to what we have planned but this will 

be confirmed in due course.  

 

In September we will relaunch the tour and open it up to the current Year 9 cohort. We 

are hopeful that a number of Year 9 students, from various sports, will be interested.  

If you have paid any money towards the current tour and feel that 2022 is now not 

something you are able to commit to we will be able to return your money in full. 

Please contact me and let me know by Friday 10th July.  

If you still want your child to go onto the tour then you need do nothing more and await 

the new itinerary. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr L Pickles 


